
Dalia Yomtobian Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to

announce that Dalia Yomtobian has joined the Ridgewood group of

Terrie O’Connor Realtors. 

Dalia has been a Bergen County resident since 1994. She has been

happily married for 20 years and has four children. She is an enthusi-

astic member of the community and enjoys decorating and remodel-

ing. Moreover, Dalia holds a bachelor’s degree in the arts and sci-

ences. As a result, Dalia epitomizes integrity, energy, and hard work

into every detail of a real estate transaction.

 As a buyer, Dalia knows what qualities are most important in a home. Six years ago Dalia also 

built her own home. She is very experienced with construction and remodeling. Dalia has also 

served as a landlord and has done a lot of home decorating and staging. She believes strongly 

that it is not only her duty to represent her clients to the best of her ability but also to assist them 

through out every step of the process.  Dalia believes that the path to success is honesty and in-

tegrity in providing excellent service to buyers and sellers. “To be successful in real estate, you 

need to put your clients’ best interests first.”

Dalia Yomtobian looks forward to putting her talents to work for Terrie O’Connor Realtors, 

Ridgewood Group. She may be reached at the office at 201-445-4554, her cell at 201-926-6616 

or her email at dyomtobian@tocr.com.


